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Question No: 41

Program 1.1
Hansard Ref: Written, 07/06/2017

Topic: Broadband speed monitoring program
Senator Urquhart, Anne asked:
After the Government agreed to the $7 million broadband speed monitoring program did the 
Minister write to the ACCC to notify of the outcome and convey expectations about the program? 
If yes, please provide a copy of the letter.

Answer: 
No. The Government agreed to a proposal put forward by the Australian Competition and 
Consumer Commission. 


